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ALL INDIA COUNCIL FOR TECHNICAL EDUCATION
(A Statutory Body of the Govt. of lndia)

(Ministry of Education, Govt. of lndia)
Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070

Dated: 11.O5.2025

To,

The Vice Chancellor of Technical Universities and

AllDirector/PrincipalofAlcTEApprovedlnstitutions
subject: Invitation to attend the webinar on May 12,20/25 at o2'3O pm on

thetheme',NationFirstCanvass''andameditationsessionbyArt
of Living - reg.

Respected Sir/Madam,

Greetings from AICTL!

As you are aware, a circular regarding the 'Iq.qq*T' - A campaign in Support

of Nation First,' has been circulated whereit 
^it h"" been requested to take

immediate action for proactive implementation of these Campaign

guidelines in your Institution' (copy attached)'

In moto is organizing a webinar on 12th Mty'

2025 at I be addressed by Prof' T'G' Sitharam'

Hon'ble tation initiative supported by Art of

Livingag"l-f","Yltyandstudentsshallalsobe
held Euring the webinar. 'fhe scnedule ls as below:

Title: ,,ITf utfg - A Campaign in Support of Nation First & Meditation

Sessions with The Art of Living

Date & Time: l2th, M.y, 20125, O2:3O PM onwards

Join Link:

httpp;l I aic-te-indi.4.w..9b.ex'c.o-m/ aictein-dial-i.php?-MTI-D='mc-dS57-f6-d 1c-c4 |cda6b

ca32eee251blld
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l|f:ay L2,2o25
Address bY Prof. T.G.

Sitharam, Hon'ble
Chairman, AICTtr

Nation First CamPaignO2:3O pm to
O3:OO pm

Organrzed bY Art of
Living

Meditation session*

(A two weeks Program schedule on

Meditation sessions will also be

announced during the webinar)

O3:OO pm to
O3:45 pm

we request to kindly join the webinar as per link indicated below:

Webinar password z 12345

salrra wrfi



We request you to join with your team of facuity and students to help the nation

by creating positive opinion and orienting the communities in and around

campuses to respond confidently ancl well being of the nation'

We look forward to your active participation in making this initiative a success'

Warm regards,

Policy and Academic Planning Bureau


